Come one Come all

 “Discover the Great Lack one adventure at a time”

It's time to get out and support your North Cape Sea Scout Ship.  On Saturday, March 9, 2013 your Sea Scouts will be hosting a Pasta Dinner to raise funds for our new boat.   Last year we received a beautiful O'Day 23 foot sailboat and worked hard to get her in the water by the end of the year.  The Scouts had a goal of racing “HOMES” in the Captain Morgan series and did well for their first race series. We beat one boat.  

Now as we prepare for the upcoming season we need to get our safety equipment updated for the boat. We need almost everything from life jackets to GPS navigational devices.  So come help us earn money to put the Scouts on the right track to safety on the lakes.

For dinner we will be serving a choice of Lasagna or Mostaccoli,  with salad.  Barb has guaranteed me that she will have the bar stocked with some great red wine for your dinner enjoyment.  

After dinner stay to hear the presentations from Vice Commodore Wayne Hastings and J-35 Class President Robert Gordenker as they review the Boy Scouts trip back from the Mac last year.  This trip coordinated by Wayne and his scouting team had Boy Scouts on Lake Huron from as far away as St Louis.  See the photos and adventure from our Sea Scouts on Robert's J-35 Time Machine.

I hope to see you all at the club on March 9th, for a night of good food and great stories as we support our Sea Scout Ship 1492

Thank you 

Duane D Burgoyne                                                    

Skipper SSS 1492

